
Important 

Information 
 

Effective April 1, 2016 

Indianhead Credit Union will no longer send NSF Notices or Automatic Transfer 
Notices by mail. You may view these notices through online banking. To do this: 

 Log in to your account 
 Select User Profile 
 Select Manage E-mails 
 Place a check in the Notices box  

Once signed up, you will receive an email whenever there is a notice to view: 
 Select Services 
 Select View Statements 
 Under Document Type, select the type of notice to be viewed 

When using the mobile app, make sure Notices are turned on under Account 
Emails. If you don’t have online access, these transactions may also be 
reviewed/verified through the telephone banking system also known as Hal. 
 

Any questions? Call 715-635-8273 or 800-645-9391 


